

Ref: 459/19

Via Email: request-593403-d3e8831e@whatdotheyknow.com

14 August 2019

Dear Mr Granier

I write in reference to your request under the Freedom of Information Act dated 30/07/2019 in regards to information leaflets to patients undergoing angioplasty and Percutaneous coronary intervention (PCI) for stable angina and numbers of procedures.

1. A copy of the patient information leaflet (PIL) currently given to patients undergoing Percutaneous Coronary Intervention and/or insertion of stent or a link to the leaflet online.

Please see attached the leaflets you request. 2988 Coronary Angiogram v1.pdf, 2989 Coronary Angioplasty v1.pdf, 2990 Permanent Pacemaker v1.pdf.

2. The numbers of Percutaneous Coronary Intervention (PCI) carried out in adults (>=18 years of age) in the years April 2018 to March 2019; and April 2017 - March 2018 (or a similar reporting period); these should include: K49.X (Percutaneous transluminal balloon angioplasty); K75.X (Percutaneous transluminal balloon angioplasty and insertion of stent); please could you provide figures for each of these two codes.

Please see attached the data you have requested.

3. The proportion of K49.X and K75.X that were emergency, waiting list, planned and other admission method for the same reporting periods above.

Please see attached.

4. If available, the proportion of K49.X and K75.X that were carried out for stable angina excluding I21.X and I20.0 for the same reporting periods above.

Please see attached.

I trust that this information answers your request; however, if you are unhappy with the service you have received and wish to make a complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Chief Executive at the address given above.

If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, his office cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by United Lincolnshire Hospitals NHS Trust.

Chair: Elaine Baylis

Chief Executive: Andrew Morgan

The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: The Information Commissioners Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF.

Yours sincerely

Jayne Warner Trust Secretary

Mare

Chair: Elaine Baylis Chief Executive: Andrew Morgan